
Horse Pen Run Committee  
Remote Meeting Due to COVID-19 

March 9, 2022 Minutes 

The HPR Committee met for a virtual meeting on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 7 PM. 

In attendance were: Aaron Emery, Robert Griesbach, Tony Palm, Steve LeHew, Taylor Couch, 
Vance Middleton, Rob Heckman and Catherine Neelley (PMP) 

Absent: -Bhargava 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. 

Agenda was: 

1, Cutting down the structures-Schedule --Saturday morning, March 26, 2022 with a backup 
date of April 2, 2022  

2. HPR "bridge"-Long discussion on this subject. Tony will talk to Chris Stone and Troy Brigs, of 
Loudoun County to find out who is the right person to talk to at the County. 

3. New signs for the trails-Steve, Taylor and Tony will review the existing signs and prepare a list 
of missing/needed signs to purchase. 

4. Need a volunteer to be assistant chair of HPR- Tony Palm was nominated by Steve and 
seconded by Bob for this position. The Committee unanimously voted to approve the motion. 

5. Stream Remediation- Tony to meet with Chris Stone on this subject and will report back at 
the next meeting. 

6. Tony, Rob and David will meet at the Parkway parking lot on March 18, around 1 PM, to 
check the trails for fallen branches and trees, to cut and move them. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:59 P.M. 

 

 


